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August 26, 2011

Lattice Statement Regarding Metal Sourcing from the Democratic Republic of the
Congo (“Conflict Minerals”)

Lattice Semiconductor Corporation takes seriously its responsibility to conduct its
worldwide operations in a socially and environmentally responsible manner. In this
regard, we are concerned about allegations that metals, specifically tantalum, tungsten,
cobalt, tin, and gold, mined in the Democratic Republic of the Congo ("DRC") may be
making their way into the electronics supply chain, and that profits from this llegal
mining may be funding armed conflict and human rights atrocities in the Eastern Region

of the DRC. Lattice supports the objectives of seeking to end these atrocities and
reducing the use of conflict minerals.

Lattice’s manufacturing operations are carried out by subcontract manufacturing
partners. We have received written assurances and/or certifications from our major
subcontract manufacturing partners that their metal suppliers do not purchase any
metals or minerals mined from the DRC. Lattice will continue to address conflict
minerals sourcing with its manufacturing partners as additional information becomes
avallable and as the regulatory framework in this area is further defined.

Lattice has a formal policy of complying with all federal, state, local, and foreign laws
governing our operations and of conducting our business in a manner that we are
recognized as a responsible corporate citizen. You can find out more about our policies
on our website at www.latticesemi.com.
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